



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

14 November 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Year 7 Transition Follow Up Afternoon – Reid Street (0048-22SMA)

As part of Longfield's Year 7 Transition Follow-Up Days, your child has been invited to visit Reid Street school on the afternoon of Wednesday 16th November 2022.

Your child will be part of a small group of former Reid Street pupils who will visit the school to speak with current pupils about school life at Longfield and answer any questions pupils may have regarding the transition from primary to secondary school. The visit will also provide pupils with the opportunity to catch up with their old teachers and support staff from Reid Street.

On Wednesday afternoon, pupils will travel to Reid Street via school minibus. The visit will take place between 2.00pm – 3.15pm. Pupils will arrive back to Longfield approximately 3.30pm.

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please complete the online consent form using the link below.

Y7 Transition Follow-Up Day - Reid Street Visit 16.11.22 - Consent Form (please use this link)

If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact main reception on 01325 380815 or via email enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Mason

Transition Coordinator











